
Malmesbury and District Skittles League 

Chris Brace  
3 Twatley Cottages 

Bristol Road 
Malmesbury 
  SN16 0QX  

 
13th November 2019 

 
To All Captains, Secretaries and Landlords 
A Committee Meeting of the above League will be held at The Red Bull, Malmesbury on 

Monday 2nd December 2019 commencing at 8.15pm.  

It would be appreciated if all teams were represented. 
Chris Brace 

Secretary 
 

Agenda 
1) Minutes of the Committee Meeting held on Monday 12th August 2019 (copy on back of 

this Agenda) 

2) Matters Arising 

3) Postponed Games 

4) Skittle League Website – Jon Ponting 

5) Competition Leaders 

6) Late Card fees 

7) Any Other Business: 

a) Players bowling over the white line – Rule No. 7 

b) Full names required on cards  

c) New Captain for the Bonecrushers 

d) Alley change for the Ladybirds 

 

 

Notes: 
1) Would all teams who still owe outstanding fees please pay Chris Brace 

(Treasurer) on or before this meeting. 
 

 

 

 

 

 P.T.O. 
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Minutes of Committee Meeting held on Monday 12th August 2019 at The Red Bull, 
Malmesbury, at 8.00pm. 

Present 

Mr. P. Hatherall (Chairman) 

Mr. P. Exton  (Vice-Chairman/Fixture Secretary) 

Mr. C. Brace  (Secretary/Treasurer) 

The minutes of the committee meeting held on Monday 25th March 2019 were passed as 
correct by the members and duly signed by the Chairman. 

There were no matters arising. 

Review of Forthcoming Season 2019/2020 

The Fixture Secretary advised that the league games would start week commencing 16th 
September 2019, with there being no byes for any divisions this season. Cup competitions 
will start week commencing 26th August 2019. 

Skittle League Website 

The website went live at 2pm this afternoon with some new updates. Members will be able to 
see individual player results and the 50’s club being automatically updated from the results. 

Draws for KO and Nomination Cups 

The draws were made for the Preliminary and First Round of the Knockout cup, and First 
Round of the Nomination Cup. All of which will be uploaded onto the website. 

The Chairman stated that although holiday arrangements may cause some games to be 
postponed, all games must be played by Friday 27th September 2019.  

Any Other Business: 

1. Members were informed that there will be restricted parking at the Bowls Club up to 1st 
November. 

 

There being no other business the Chairman wished everyone a successful season and 
closed the meeting at 8.50 pm. 


